Durham Kennel Club Inc.
Vinutes of the general meeting held November 17, 1975.

Following a covered dish dinner and a program ziven by
individual members on a reprecsentative doeg from each group
the meeting was called to order by Faith Gehweiler.

Minutegs of the October meeting were unavailable.

Faith reported that the Godeill clinic made 2 profit of
$361.38 and would be put in the building fund.

The Animal Protection Society has thanked the club for

being allowed to have the concegsion stand at the f2ll show.
Faith then asked for 2 volunteer to help check books in

and out and B j Tin volunteered.
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The zoning commission is meeting to consider rulings concerning
kennels and several nembers are going to attend to protect

the rights of breeders and pet owners. The current planned
ordinance ig mainly a2imed at governing boarding kennels.

The AKC has apporved the March show to be held at Dorton
Arena in Releigh. Pete a2nd Roxie Cala hawve agreed to be
t

trophy ckalr*eh and will need to get the premium list prepared
soon.

Christmas cards are for sale with the proceeds going to the
building fund.

Tracking Committee: Jerry Foushee reported that the trial

is this Sunday, lNovember 23, 1975 with a full entry of 10
doge.

Breeders Information: Carolyn Vaughan reported that the
committee planned to try and have a listing in the paper
to provide information about the club and for breeders
referral.

wards CommitteeY Brends Jarman reguensted information on
new champions and obedience titles early in order to get
the placues engraved.

The meeting wags adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Carolyn Vauchan
Secretary



